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REV: FATHER STAFFORD.
WCegive this month a lifo-like portrait

of that great and good Priost, Father
Stafford of>Lindsay:-the Father Ma-
thew of Canada. ÏNo Priest in Ontario
(or perhaps indecd in the Dominion)
desorvos more to bo brouight bofore thc
public than Father Stafford. His naine
is a household Woid im evOry homestead
mnOntario; it is only right then that
overy householderi should possess his
portrait.

Father Staffor:d was born lstMaroh,
1832, atDrummond, Co.Lanark,Ontario.
His ear-ly oducation was entrusted to
that worthy Scotchman, at prosent
CountyÂAttornoy for CarletonW R.L'e
Rsq. Subsequently ho. attonded ·Perth
High School fbr two years, passed one
year at ChaImbly, and' six years at St
Therose. aving thiis finishccd his
secular oducation, he onteredi. upon a
Thoological course of four ycars udor


